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The group held the Networking Event in the Commons Theater.  It was attended by over 50 students 
who planned to enter the  health careers programs at KVCC. 

Amy Murray organized the dinner and the tables.  Cynthia Schauer was the MC for the event.  Program 
directors or representatives from nursing dental hygiene, respiratory therapy, EMT, and medical 
assisting provided an overview of their programs.  Each program also brought a student or two from 
their program to network with pre-req students 

Representatives from advising/counseling, financial aid, the Groves, and our college partners were 
present to talk with students. 


